

## **MEMORANDUM**

FROM:

DEPUTY CHAIRMAN, CORPORATE SERVICES

TO:

RETURNING OFFICERS

ALL TEMPORARY STAFF (2024 GENERAL ELECTION)

CC:

**CHAIRPERSON** 

CC:

DEPUTY CHAIRMAN, OPERATIONS

REGIONAL DIRECTORS

DISTRICT ELECTORAL OFFICERS

DATE:

26<sup>TH</sup> MAY, 2025.

## SUBJECT: DELAYS IN THE PAYMENT OF ALLOWANCES

I bring you greetings from the Head Office of the Electoral Commission and trust this memo finds you well.

The Commission wishes to bring to the attention of all Temporary Officials engaged in the 2024 General Election that payments have not been made because the Commission is yet to receive the funds from the Ministry of Finance.

The Ministry has, however, assured the Commission that funds will be released soon to enable the Commission to settle your payments.

We apologize again for the delay and take opportunity to express our gratitude to you for your commitment and professionalism, which contributed to the successful outcome of the 2024 General Election.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.